
From: Clare Dollery  

Sent: 22 May 2025 06:46 

To: Planning 

Subject: Pollarding 5 lime trees  

 

Dear Tree team 

 

We need to have the 5 lime trees in the front garden of 50 Canfield gardens 

pollarded. This is done every 2 years to prevent the roots encroaching on 

surrounding properties. 

I tried to use the planning portal but I could not find the right option and I got a 

message that I cannot proceed 

I attach a recent photo of the trees 

 

Clare Dollery 

Director 50 Canfield gardens management company 

And resident at the property 

 

 

 


